
  
  
                        

  
THE LAKE AND PENINSULA SCHOOL DISTRICT  

101 Jensen Drive P.O. Box 498  
   King Salmon, Alaska 99613  

Phone (907) 246-4280 / Fax (907) 246-4473  
                        
                
April 7, 2023  
  
To:  Lake and Peninsula School Board  
From:  Tim McDermott  
  
  
Re:  Maintenance Report  
 
There is no significant change from the report that was submitted three weeks 
ago.  As far as housing goes, staff vacancies and exit procedures have been 
communicated. A scope of work is being defined to clean and prepare fifteen 
vacated housing units for new occupancy.  There are no particularly noteworthy 
projects planned at the schools over the summer months, other than cleaning 
and operational maintenance, and most of this work, as with the work at the 
housing, will be executed as much as possible with local hire and resources.  
Other than that, the Maintenance Department is in operational mode until the 
schools close, fielding input and maintenance requests as the circumstances 
arise, and refining our plans for the summer.  Thank you for your continuing 
support and communication.  Department contact is out there, 
maintenance@lpsd.com, or our cell phones in cases of immediate need.   
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